
From: Cyndi Rivera <Cyndi.Rivera@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 4:41 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Please be our guest at LCLC's 12th Annual Gala 
 
Hi Mr. Berlin  -  
 
I'm sending this email to confirm attendance at an event. 
I, my guest (a non-city employee), and my supervisor, Kourtnee Palamore, attended the LCLC 12th Annual 
Gala on 10/26/2023. 
 
Feel free to let me know if you need additional information.  
 
Thank you! 
Cyndi   
 

  

Cyndi Rivera, MBA 

Project Manager  

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services - Workforce Division  
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